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Reference Number: 2016-0055 – RI 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

RESIDENTIAL LEASES FOR 

STAFF HOUSING  

IQALUIT, NUNAVUT 

 

Through this Request for Information, the Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission’s 

goal is to gauge the availability of 1, 2 or 3 bedroom apartments and/or town houses for lease 

on a multi-year timeframe in Iqaluit, Nunavut, for staff housing purposes. 

 

The information being sought is a description of the property(s), including availability, size, 

location, amenities, whether unit is pet-friendly or not, average rental rates and contact 

information.  Please note that WSCC is not seeking definitive or irrevocable pricing information. 

 

Interested parties can submit a detailed description of their property(s) via fax on or before  

2:00 p.m. (local time) September 15th, 2016 to: 

Senior Purchasing and Contracts Officer 
Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission 

Fax number: 867-873-4596 
 
 

This is a Request for Information only.  This Request for Information is not a Request for 
Proposals or a Request for Tenders, nor otherwise an offer of any type, nor an authorization to 
perform any work. 
 
 
All responses will be held in confidence. 


